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Ref: 8MO 

December 7, 2011 

Mr. Ronald J. Alles, City Manager 
City of Helena 
316 N. Park Avenue 
Helena, MT 59623 

Dear Mr. Alles: 

Re: Order for Compliance 
City of Helena POTW 
Docket No. CW A-08-2009-0052 

This letter is to inform you of the United States Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) 
decision to close the Order for Compliance, Docket No. CWA-08-2009-0052, issued to the City 
of Helena on June 25, 2009. The EPA has determined that the City has complied with the 
requirements of the Order, and therefore we will close it at this time. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or any other matters pertinent to compliance with 
the Act, the most knowledgeable people on my staff regarding these matters are Rosemary Rowe 
at (406) 457-5020, and Amy Swanson, Enforcement Attorney, at (303) 312-6906. Thank you for 
resolving these issues. 

cc: Lynora Rogstad, Pretreatment Coordinator 
Tina Artemis, Regional Hearing Clerk 

Sincerely, . 

C}dJ 4· ;Jtdd/!«J 
J ,'~ie A. DalSoglio, o;;~~:r~;rector 
~~ntana Office 


